TO BE PLACED ON YOUR LETTERHEAD
Date
Name of Elected Official
Title

Address

City, State Zip

Dear [Title] [Last Name],
As a [Title] who shares our passion in providing high quality, accessible health care for our community, I am writing to you today on behalf of the [Your Facility] to ask you to proclaim the week of August 7th–13th, 2011 “National Health Center Week” in the [Your Locality].

This year’s theme, “Celebrating America's Health Centers: Serving Locally, Leading Nationally," underscores the ways in which health centers deliver care using a unique approach that targets health needs while saving taxpayer dollars.

Throughout New York State and the country, community health centers are focusing on overcoming significant challenges as they continue to serve an ever-increasing patient population despite shrinking resources.  Now more than ever, we appreciate your ongoing support for a model of care that has been proven to benefit individuals, families and communities but that is now facing the possibility of federal funding cuts. It is with a sense of urgency and a commitment to the New York’s medically underserved communities that we ask for this proclamation. If there was ever a time to herald the successes of community health centers, it is now. 

As you know, [Your Facility] serves [number] of patients in our community each year providing access to quality primary and preventive care. We are one of more than seventy federally qualified community health centers located throughout the state which provide care to 1.4 million New Yorkers at nearly 470 sites in urban, suburban and rural settings. Proclaiming August 7th–13th, 2011 National Health Center Week in [Your Locality] will help us bring the work of [Your Facility] into the spotlight.
Please feel free to contact me or my staff should you have any questions regarding this request at [Your Contact Information—phone and e-mail]. A sample proclamation is enclosed.  
Respectfully yours,

[Your Name]
[Your Title]
